
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from WHO SEARO. 

The theme for World Health Day 2020 is Support Nurses and Midwives. 
As part of the celebration, WHO SEARO is organizing a photo 
competition titled “WE THANK YOU”. 

  

This opens to anyone, any age, living in WHO South-East Asia 
Region to capture a nurse in action or a midwife with the community 
s/he services in any of the countries of WHO SEAR. 

Photos can be submitted by email to sewhdcomp@who.int and closing 
date of the competition is 26 March 2020 (Thursday). 

  

The results will be announced on the World Health Day on 7 April. There 
will be prizes for the first three spots and certificate for all.  

Further information is available in the attached guideline and I would 
appreciate if you can share this widely with your family, friends and 
network. 

  

We are looking forward to many entries as well as your participation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


